

Division of Finance and Administration

A message from Chief Financial Officer and Vice Chancellor Ronald S. Cortez



Dear colleagues:

Over a year ago, we announced the successful launch of UCPath at UCI. Our success was only possible through the outstanding commitment from various implementation workgroups under the leadership of our <u>steering committee</u>.

As UCI's executive sponsor, I remain impressed with the dedication of our project/implementation and operational teams as well as how our transactional users have supported the new system. 2020 focused on stabilizing and operationalizing the system and processes across the enterprise and throughout the UC system.

As we move in to our second year of UCPath at UCI, our teams will focus on opportunities to continuously improve the system and processes to maximize efficiencies. We will work with our stakeholders to assess realistic improvement changes through a series of town halls, focus groups, and surveys. In the meantime, please submit any feedback to ucpath@uci.edu.

Please <u>watch a short video</u> of our UCI UCPath year one milestones and our path forward. We are using the acronym "C.L.E.A.R.," and will use this year to communicate, leverage, educate, adapt, and refine UCPath operations at UCI.

As a reminder, support for UCPath is available through the Employee Experience Center (EEC) by calling 949-824-0500, visiting eec.hr.uci.edu, or emailing eec@uci.edu.

Sincerely,

Ronald S. Cortez, JD, MA Chief Financial Officer Vice Chancellor, Division of Finance and Administration

UCI Division of Finance and Administration | With U • For U

Office of the CFO and Vice Chancellor 455 Aldrich Hall Irvine, CA 92697-1025